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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 10:51 AM
To: 'Rachel Owen'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: 'Mark@laenvironmental.com'; 'bcunningham@legacylp.com'
Subject: FW: Revised C-141, Indigo Federal #1, Legacy Reserves

FW: Revised C-141, Indigo Federal #1, Legacy Reserves 
 
All, 
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5244. 
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II  
811 S First St. Artesia  
NM 88210 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 
 

From: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD  
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 10:46 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Subject: RE: Revised C-141, Indigo Federal #1, Legacy Reserves 
 

2RP-5244 
 

Amalia Bustamante 
Oil Conservation Division-District II 
 
 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 2:28 PM 
To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Subject: FW: Revised C-141, Indigo Federal #1, Legacy Reserves 
Importance: High 
 
We really missed this one.  
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From: Rachel Owen <rowen@laenvironmental.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 2:19 PM 
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Mark Larson <Mark@laenvironmental.com>; bcunningham@legacylp.com; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Revised C-141, Indigo Federal #1, Legacy Reserves 
Importance: High 
 
Good Afternoon Mr. Hamlet, 
 
Larson & Associates, Inc. (LAI), on behalf of Legacy Reserves Operating L.P. (Legacy) submits the revised C-141 for a spill 
at the Indigo Federal #1 located in Eddy County, New Mexico.  Please contact Brian Cunningham with Legacy at (432) 
234-9450, Mark Larson, or myself if you have questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Rachel Owen 
Staff Geologist 
Larson & Associates 
Phone: 432.664.5357 
Email:  rowen@laenvironmental.com 
 

 
 


